VIADUCT CYCLEWAY & ENHANCEMENTS
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Drainage remedial work
To resolve the pooling of water around the intersection of Market Place and Customs Street
West, new drainage will be installed in the footpath. This work is due to start on Thursday

2 February 2023 and is expected to take two weeks to complete. It will take place on two
corners of the intersection. One corner will be worked on at a time (refer to map).

What to expect

Half of the footpath near the road side will be closed. However, pedestrian access will
be maintained on the cafe side of the footpath.

‘ A section of footpath around our works will be closed and pedestrians will be directed to
the other side of the road.

All roads and the cycleway will remain open at all times.

This work is weather dependent and may be postponed in the event of bad weather.
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Streetlight work

New streetlights will be installed later in February. Details of this work will be provided closer
to the time.

Get in touch

If you have any construction queries during the project, please contact JFC’s
Stakeholder Liaison Manager Sally Logan on 021420 794 or email
Sally.Logan@jfcltd.co.nz . To receive our construction newsletter, scan the QR
code.

For all other queries, please email projects@at.govt.nz or call 09 355 3553.
For more information about the project, visit www.AT.govt.nz/bikeviaduct
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